
Dear Supervisors: 

Please generously fund the Redwood Valley Grange out of the 
$20 million settlement. It was the hub for people suffering losses 
of home and loved ones during the Redwood Complex fire 
aftermath in October and November 2017. The nearly 100 year 
old building needs some TLC (I was once on the building 
committee and know; I recently moved out of state to be closer to 
aging family). In addition the outdated kitchen could better serve a 
community hit hardest by PG&E's negligence with a commercial 
upgrade. There are many things the $20 million could be used for. 
Priority should be the community most hurt by the fire. If there is 
anything most like a community center in Redwood Valley, the 
Grange is it and deserves generous funding. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Taylor 

 


